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Dear Staff and Students, 

In light of the improved situation with COVID-19 in Hong Kong, the Government has announced 
the relaxation of some of the social distancing measures in relation to catering business, scheduled 
premises and group gathering in public places for the period 8 May to 21 May 2020. 

In this connection, the Senior Management has decided that, with effect from 8 May 2020, some of 
the social distancing measures implemented on the campus and in the hostels will be relaxed until 
further notice. The revised measures are as follows:  

1. All forms of non-essential face-to-face interactions among students and/or staff on campus 
and in the hostels involving more than eight persons are not allowed. 

2. The seating in the canteens and at other catering outlets will be re-arranged to comply with 
the latest social distancing requirements announced by the Government. No more than eight 
persons may be seated together at one table. 

Other social distancing and enhanced precautionary measures as announced in Notices No. 24 and 
No. 25 shall continue to be in force until further notice. 

Please stay vigilant and keep well. 

  

Best regards, 

Andy Tong 
Chairperson, Task Force on Response Actions for the Novel Coronavirus 
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